
 

 

 

January ____, 2021 

Attention: 

Mr. Don McArthur, Planner 

dmcarthur@merritt.ca 

City of Merritt, BC 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

My name is Peter Moyes. I live at #11 – 1717 Granite Avenue, Merritt, BC. 

I’m submitting my Letter of Support for the proposed residential development at the corner of Lindley 

Creek Road and Hill Street. My support for this project is subject to the City of Merritt’s approval for this 

development. 

My reasons for supporting the proposed project are as follows: 

1) Current shortage of Housing in City of Merritt, 

2) Good balance of affordable Housing mix being offered in this development, 

3) Growth is a necessity for sustainability of the City of Merritt, 

4) Expanded property tax base. eg. Schools, Hospital, Sports and Parks, Retail Services. 

Thank-you for considering my thoughts and input. 

Respectfully, 

 

Per: ____________________________ 

               Mr. Peter Moyes 


